
Meeting held on Monday 11th July at 7.45pm via Zoom. 
  
Six RWG members attended along with the ERA representative. 
  
Abbreviations: RWG – Rider Working Group; ERA – Event Rider Association; BE – 
British Eventing; GR - Grassroots 
  
  
A meeting with BE is scheduled ahead of the end of July and the group. 
  
The GR representative role on Sport’s Committee is not currently filled but a member 
of the group has stepped in for the interim.  
  
The Scottish representative noted that the future of the Scottish constitution may 
require some restructuring in Scotland now that the Regional Coordinators’ roles 
have been dissolved.   
  
The group highlighted the fact that there are limited options for horses with ‘just a 
few points’ and we shall have a collective think about where these fit within the sport 
and how they can be supported. 
  
The group then discussed proposed rule changes from BE and papers taken to 
Sport’s Committee. The group’s paper, regarding Collecting Ring etiquette, will be 
posed at this meeting and will hopefully minimise both risk and frustration with 
collecting rings and how they run. 
  
The proposed FEI rule changes for 2023 were also discussed and will be fedback to 
the FEI via BE. 
 
	


